
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Oshkosh Police Department 
 
Date:    February 9, 2012 
Time:  10:00 A.M. 
Contact:  Officer Joseph Nichols 

(920) 236-5742 
 

Subject:   Media Release Robbery and Arrests Made  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is continuing its investigation of an Armed Robbery that 
occurred on Wednesday, February 8, 2012 at about 2:25 pm at the Polo Ralph Lauren 
Store, 3001 S. Washburn St. in Oshkosh.   
 
Seven subjects from Milwaukee, a 25 year old male, two 19 year old males, a 19 year 
old female, an 18 year old male, an 18 year old female, and a 17 year old male were 
involved in the Armed Robbery.  Some of the seven subjects walked into that Polo Ralph 
Lauren Store and removed approximately $10,000 in clothing items and threatened to 
shoot the Polo Ralph Lauren employees if they interfered or called the police.  A weapon 
was not displayed during the incident.   
 
Oshkosh Police sent out information to area police agencies on the Armed Robbery and 
with the assistance from the Washington County Sheriff’s Department, the Slinger Police 
Department, and the Theresa Police Department, the two vehicles were stopped on U.S. 
Highway 41 and all seven subjects were taken into custody and transported back to the 
Oshkosh Police Department.  The stolen property was recovered and the seven subjects 
were transported to the Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department.   
 
Oshkosh Police Detectives continue the investigation and more information may be 
released as it becomes available. 
 
If you have questions about this media release, please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Joseph Nichols 
Crime Prevention Officer 
Oshkosh Police Department  
(920) 236-5742 
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